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FRIDAY 4th MARCH 
YEARS 1 & 2 

VISIT TO CHESTER ZOO 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

As part of Chester Zoo’s Outreach Project, we have arranged to take all our Year 1 
and 2 pupils for a visit. On the day, the children will have the opportunity to look 
around the Zoo and take part in a workshop. 
 
The children will also benefit from workshops in school led by staff from Chester Zoo 
before the visit to work around the theme Wildlife ‘connections’.   

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 5pm – Darnhall 
School Lane. 

Children should wear their Forest School uniform and comfortable trainers. Please 
ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat in case of rain, also a hat and gloves if 
the weather is cold. 

The parental contribution for this visit is only £5.00 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system. This is to cover part of the cost of the transport to the Zoo as our 
admission is free! 

Your child will require a packed lunch, drinks and snacks from home (in a Back 
Pack) or the school catering team can provide a lunch for £2.50 payable via 
ParentPay (free of charge if your child is on Free School Meals).  

You will need to give consent for your child to attend, give full medical details 
required for the visit and order your child a lunch if required (under other 
details) on our Parent Pay system. 
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Children will be allowed to take a maximum of £5 spending money if you would 
like them to visit the shop – this must be in a name labelled envelope and 
handed to the teacher – they cannot accept lose money. 
 
We do not need any parent helpers on this visit. 
 
We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful visit as it promises to be 
very exciting.  

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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